
 

 

September 15, 21 

 

SUPPORT OF APPEAL 

FILE  NUMBER 21-289-699, 695 Grand CUP and Variances  

ward1@ci.stpaul 

Council Member Dai Thao: 

I am writing to you as a resident of Saint Paul who, like you, believes that 
Saint Paul needs more affordable housing. You supported the rezoning of 
695 Grand Avenue from B2 to T3 with the understanding that the 
development would provide affordable housing. 

But the proposal for 695 Grand Avenue will only provide luxury housing. If 
you read the letters in support, you will notice that they look forward to new 
luxury housing in Summit Hill. Not only will the project include no 
affordable housing units, it will drive out naturally occurring affordable 
housing (NOAH) that exist in Saint Paul. 

The attached August 1 Pioneer Press Letter to the Editor presents this 
argument emphatically. 

As a proponent of affordable housing, please support the appeal and deny 
the request for all the variances and the CUP. 

 
Sincerely,  

Marilyn Bach 
9 Saint Albans Street South 
Saint Paul, MN 55105 

mailto:ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us


 

 

 


